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15th Dec 2017 

Dates 

Mon 8th Jan   INSET DAY—school closed to pupils 

Tues 9th Jan 8.50  School Re-opens 

  1.30  Pre-School children Session in school 

Thurs 11th Jan 3.30-4.30  After School Clubs  - Class 1 Dance Class 2 Film 

 

Congratulations to our stars of the week! 

Class 1  Megan Wilcock, Thomas Halstead and Holly Gornall 

       Class 2  Sophie Clark, Martha Thornton and James Wilcock 

Parent & Staff Christmas Party 

It’s tonight! 7.00 for 7.30  at the Golf Club, see you later. 

Friends Christmas Evening 

Wow!! What a fantastic turnout which enabled a grand total of £690.70 profit to be raised.  A great big thank you to      

everyone who made the evening such a success. The children always amaze us with how brilliantly they perform and they 

were definitely “on form” on Friday night with fantastic performances from both classes. 

Nativity 

It was lovely to see so many people supporting our nativity last night and I am sure you will agree what stars all the children 

were. Our collection was in aid of the homeless shelter at Lancaster and a very generous £125.62 was donated to the 

cause. 

Christmas Meal & Party Monday 18th December 

Children should come dressed in their party clothes today. Pick up is either at Barton Grange at 3.00pm or School at 

3.30pm whichever you indicated on the consent form. 

Friday 22nd December 

School will close at 12.00 noon next Friday and a celebration assembly will take place at 11.30am. The minibus will not be 

running at 12.00 noon. 

Mrs Butterworth 

Sadly Tuesday will be Mrs Butterworth’s last day with us. She will definitely missed and has been a fantastic support for the 

school over the last 15 months.  

Before and After School Care  

We are pleased to announce that we can offer before and after school care from September 2018. The child care will be 
provided by Lisa Jones; an experienced teaching assistant whose son is due to start at Claughton in September. Further 
details can be found on our website and in the attached leaflet. Lisa may be able to provide care before September if it is 
needed. If you have any questions, please contact Lisa.   
 

W/C 18th December   

Mon 18th 12.00-3.00 Christmas Meal & Party at  Barton Grange ( Party Clothes today)   

Tues 19th 1.30-3.30   

Wed 20th 10.30  Swimming 

Thurs 21st  

Fri 22nd    11.30            Celebration Assembly    

  12.00  School Closes for Christmas Holidays (No minibus run at 12.00 noon) 

Lets try and raise money the easy way!  https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/ 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/

